
From: Dale Bjorkman  
Sent: Monday, March 09, 2015 10:00 AM 
To: WorldClassPatentQuality 
Subject: in person examiner interviews 
 
For examiners that are located outside of DC and not at satellite location, it would be fine to permit 
applicant’s counsel to travel to a location convenient to the examiner.  They could meet at an office in 
any Federal building, such as a courthouse.  This would save the agency travel and room rental costs. 
 
Dale A. Bjorkman 
Kagan Binder, PLLC 
Suite 200, Maple Island Building 
221 Main Street North 
Stillwater, MN 55082 
Phone:  651-275-9811 
Cellphone: 651-329-0876 
Facsimile:  651-351-2954 
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client or work-product privilege. 
 
 


